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Friday 21st April 2023 
 

I hope that you had a wonderful and blessed Easter, where rest and 

rejuvenation were enjoyed by all.   

 

The NEU (The Teachers Union) have announced another teacher strike, 

which will take place on 27th April 2023. Rest assured that I will communicate with you on Monday 

24th or Tuesday morning (25th) at the latest in regards to arrangements for this day. 

 

This week year 3, 4 and 5 took a journey to Christ the King Church in Kettering, to deepen their 

learning regarding Salvation. It was an incredibly positive experience and an opportunity for us all to 

reflect, please see pictures from the day on page 3 and 4. The worship warriors led our worship this 

Wednesday, which was tremendous success (pictured below). 

 

Miss Perkin's reminded us of the need to clean our teeth through all of the dental nurses from 

Northampton University. This was linked to their science learning. The children developed a range of 

new knowledge and the opportunity to understand about different jobs within the NHS. 

 

This term, we welcome Miss Broughton back to St Mary's. She is currently training to be a teacher at 

another school, and we are very pleased to have her back with us for a little while as she continues her 

training.  

Mrs Bailey and Mr Mark Broughton (our Chair of Governors) both achieved their Midas certificates this 

week, this stands for Minibus Driver Awareness Scheme... so lots to celebrate! 

 

As this week draws to a close on Ramadan, we think of all those who have been fasting and praying 

and wish all those in our school family a blessed Eid. If you would like to know more about this festival, 

please watch this link below. 

 

What is Eid ul Fitr?... - VideoLink 

 

Diane Wright MA (Education) 
HEADTEACHER 
 

 
 

https://video.link/w/YH_LV24cXws


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 






